
One world. One Rett Syndrome. Together we are strong. 
 

Dear families 

We really are pleased to send you this very special seasonal greeting. 

Ben Bostick, musician from the USA, has motivated us with his video "Lucky us" to pass on 
his declaration of love to his family in our way. Ben and his wife Cari received the diagnosis 
Rett Syndrome for their older daughter last year. 

The video inspired us to edit it as a tribute to all the "Rett families". But our adaptation 
achieves much more: it shows how many families we actually are and, above all, how much 
connects us, on whatever continent we live.  

Let's build on that: Together we are strong! 

For our idea, we received photos from 21 countries of families with Rett syndrome. From 
France, Italy, Spain, Belgium, Poland, Ukraine, Netherlands, Sweden, Austria, Switzerland, 
Israel, Hong Kong, India, Australia, USA, Liechtenstein, Denmark, Luxembourg, United 
Kingdom, Hungary, Germany. To see these wonderful images together with Ben Bostick's 
music is overwhelming. And that's why we produced two video films: 

Lucky us one world 
 
Lucky us one world families 
 
If you want to see the original video, you can find it here: 

Ben Bostick “Lucky us” official video 
 

We hope you enjoy watching them. Please share the video with your families, with friends, 
on social networks: Let it go around the world! 

 

We wish you all a Merry Christmas, a peaceful end to the year, but above all a healthy and 
wonderful year 2022! 

Cordial greetings to you all 

 

Annette Heilmann, rett-syndrom-elternhilfe.de 

Barbara Bloch, rett-syndrom-elternhilfe.de 

Claudia Petzold 

 


